
From The Editor

Dear Readers and Colleagues, 

I  do hope you and your family healthy and safe. The COVID19 has effected all of 
us deeply and many of us could not see families and friends. Hopefully, we will 
go back to our daily life soon.

I am delighted to introduce the first issue of Journal of Entrepreneurship and In-
novation Management (JEIM) in 2020. As a growing community, JEIM keeps provid-
ing exciting opportunities for researchers, professionals as well as the policy makers 
to access new knowledge, practical information and policy recommendation in the 
area of innovation and entrepreneurship.

The objective of JEIM is to publish up-to-date, high-quality and original research 
papers. As such, the journal aspires to be vibrant, engaging and accessible, and at the 
same time integrative and challenging. Each issue of the journal contains research 
papers.

JEIM is in the eight year and in every issue, we are receiving papers in the field 
of innovation, entrepreneurship and other related subjects. We have been trying to 
do our best to shorten the paper evaluation process and thanks to our reviewers, it 
takes around 2 months to finalize the reviewer process so far. So, we thanks to all of 
authors and colleagues who support JEIM since the establishment.

In the first issue of 2020, we have a very well addressed five research papers from 
different topics of the university-industry collaboration and innovation, entrepreneur-
ship teaching, intrapreneurship and innovation decision.

Needless to say, any papers that you wish to submit, either individually or col-
laboratively, are much appreciated and will make a substantial contribution to the 
journal. Best wishes and thank you in advance for your contribution to the JEIM.

Stay well and keep physical distance 

Best Regards
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